MARCH 2019

The First Tee of the Triad Spring Season Information

The First Tee of the Triad teaches children ages 7 to 18 core values,
healthy habits, and life skills through the game of golf. We provide
programming at over 15 locations across the Triad, taking place
between 4:30 pm and 6:00 pm one night a week, with a Saturday
afternoon option as well.

SPRING SEASON CALENDAR

March 18th- March 22nd: Welcoming Week
March 25th- May 3rd: Weeks 1-6
May 6th- May 10th: Certification Week

The First Tee of the Triad will also be offering two unique playing
experiences, the PAR 3 Series on Saturday mornings and a
Parent-Child Spring Playing Series. For our more advanced levels,
Birdie, Eagle, and ACE, we will also be providing Golf Skills
opportunities throughout the season.

SPRING REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!!!




To Sign Up for our Spring season or any other The First Tee of the

Triad events, please visit www.thelirstteetriad.org and click on the
Register button located in the top right corner of the Homepage. If
you have any questions or need any additional information, please

contact Kelsey Evans at kelsey@thefirstieetriad.org.

We can't wait for a fun and productive year at The First Tee of the
Triad. With our chapter providing more experiences and
programming opportunities, the need for coaches is imperative. If

you are interested in helping us make an impact in the lives of

children within your community, please contact Ellen Lapierre, our
Volunteer Coordinator, at

COACH TRAINING AT GILLESPIE GOLF COURSE | | COACH TRAINING AT WINSTON LAKE GOLF COURSE
When: March 12th When: March 14th
Time: 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm Time: 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm
Where: Gillespie Learning Where: Winston Lake Learning
Center Center
(316 E. Florida St., Greensboro, (3535 Winston Lake Rd.,
NC 274006) Winston-Salem, NC 27105)
For more information, please For more information, please
contact Ken Alrbright at contact Ken Alrbright at
kbalbrighti@gmail.com. To kbalbrightiwgmail.com. To sign
sign up, please visit our website | | up. please visit our website and
and review our chapter review our chapter calendar for
calendar for the link. the link.




